
Connect with Us
Here are some ways you can stay 
connected:

Facebook Groups and Pages: 
heights first church of the nazarene
hfc naz members
hfc youth and young adults
hfcn fellowship
heights first quizzing
YouTube Page
Heights First Church of the Nazarene
ZOOM Groups
Women’s Fellowship - Mon @ 7pm
Men’s Mentorship - Tue @ 10am
Young Adults - Tue @ 8pm
Rio Rancho Bible Study - Wed @ 12pm
Youth Group - Wed @ 7pm

Contact Information
8401 Paseo Del Norte NE, 
Albuquerque, NM 87122
505-822-0000
heightsfirstchurch@gmail.com

Making Christlike Disciples in 
All the Nations

Tithes and Offerings
Money is collected in the offering plates at the 
back of the sanctuary.  Another option is to send 
in your checks to the church office.  Also, you 
can set up automatic giving through your bill pay 
feature with your bank. Thank you for your 
continued faithfulness to God’s work here at 
HFC.

HFC will adopt the CDC’s latest guidance concerning 

vaccinations and mask wearing.  Those who are fully 

vaccinated no longer have to wear a mask or practice 

social distancing.  Those who are not fully vaccinated 

should continue to wear a mask and socially distance 

themselves.  Since children (3-11) are unable to receive a 

vaccination and will be continuing to wear masks, adults 

who are working with our children will also wear masks.  

Also, out of respect for others, when approaching within six 

feet of an individual wearing a mask, consider putting on a 

mask as well.  HFC will modify our stated policy as needed 

if changes in CDC guidance impact our stated approach.

Service Times
Sunday School 9:30 AM
Sunday Worship  10:45AM
Wednesday Service  7PM



Service Order
June 6th, 2021

Preservice         
Countdown Video
Call to Worship
Welcome & Announcements Pastor Tim Tharp
Scripture Reading: Psalm 130 Pastor DeAnn Rushing
Invocation Pastor Dennis Rushing

Worship in Word, Song, & Prayer
Open the Eyes of My Heart/ Open Congregational
Our Eyes, Lord
Something About That Name Congregational
Prayer Pastor Tim Tharp

Mission Moment
Introduction Rev. Tom Crider
A Word from our Friends
Call to Action Suzann Jones

Worship in Word, Song, & Prayer
Christ is Enough Congregational
In the Garden Congregational
In Christ Alone Congregational

Worship in Word
What is Sin? Pastor Tim Tharp

Genesis 3:8-15
Response
Presentation of the Elements Pastor Tim Tharp
Apostles Creed Congregation
Prayer Pastor Tim Tharp
Partaking of the Elements Congregation
The Doxology Congregational
Blessing
Scripture & Benediction Pastor Dennis Rushing

2 Corinthians 4:13-14

Community Connections
 

Weekly Prayer Team
Sunday, June 6th, 2021

Today’s Prayer Team is: Darlene Prince, Beverly 
Vito, and Betty De La Porte. 

Sunday School Changes
We are make some changes to some 
Sunday School rooms and teachers 
starting Sunday, June 6th. The changes 
are:
1. Act 2:42: Dave Alexander is returning  to 
teach. This class will remain in the Chapel.
2. Fellowship of the Word: Fern Crider is 
substituting. The class is moving back 
down to the Adult wing
3. Marriage and Families: This class is 
moving into the room by the Kitchen
4. Topics: Dean & Shepard Moore are 
teaching. This class will be in the first room 
in the Adult wing
5. Young Adults: This class is remaining on 
COVID pause

Special Prayers
Pray for “Additional Areas” and “The 
Unnamed”. What are they? Who are they?

"ADDITIONAL AREAS" are also known to us 
by the title "Creative Access Areas". These 
mission field areas tend to be resistant to the 
gospel, which means that the open 
proclamation of the gospel can be restricted, 
requiring creative approaches for ministry and 
missions; they may also be areas where the 
Church of the Nazarene is officially registered 
with the government, but whose political, 
social, or religious environment may not always 
be conducive to Christian outreach and church 
development.

THE UNNAMED are the missionaries and local 
church leaders whom God has called, and 
through whom God is working. They may be in 
areas not particularly welcoming or safe. 
Nonetheless, they are called to live out a 
worship-filled service in such a way as to be 
undeniably Christlike.

Be part of the PRAYING CHURCH. You and I 
need to be true Prayer Warriors when it comes 
to our church and people in these 
"ADDITIONAL AREAS". Take up the challenge 
to pray faithfully for those who must remain 
nameless, in places that require discretion for 
security reasons.

Choir Practice
Choir practice is starting up again on 
Wednesday, June 23, from 7:00-8:15pm.


